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Dear Families, 
 
For the 2022-23 school year, POQ specialists have updated supply lists to better reflect our program changes 
and goals.  It is important that every student have the following items.  However, we do not require them.  
Should your family be unable to participate or able to only participate in some items, please know that we will 
make sure your child has what they need for every assignment, for the entire school year. 
 
Alternatively, should your family wish to provide extra supplies in support of those families who are unable to 
participate, we very much appreciate donations and will make sure they are given to any student who may have 
a need. 
 
All supplies will be stored in the POQ classroom supply closet. 

 
 
All students, regardless of grade need: 

• 1 hardback composition notebook 
• 1 pack of 4x6 blank, white notecards 
• 1 pack of 12 mechanical pencils 
• 1 pack of “Crayola Twistables” colored pencils (rainbow colors) 
• 1 Crayola 8-Color Watercolor Palette w/Brush 
• 1 Thin-line Black Sharpie 
• 1 Regular Black Sharpie 

 

2nd/3rd-Grade - any one of the following – 1 Box Crackers, Chips, Popcorn, or shelf-stable healthier snack.  
Please avoid items containing nuts or nut products 

 

4th/5th-Grade - any one of the following – 1 Box of Kleenex, Bandages, or Disinfectant Wipes, or 1 extra 
pack of 12 mechanical pencils, Crayola Twistable pencils, or Crayola Watercolor palette 


